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It is so great to be able to see all your smiling faces in church again. The joy of feeling the power of the Holy Spirit rippling through the Sanctuary is a wonderful feeling. Please come join us once you feel comfortable in our midst again.
Should you need to talk to someone about your feelings of loss at how the Covid-19 issue has changed your prospect of life, I am in the office Monday thru Thursday and all you need to do is call to set an appointment. 
Watch our Facebook page or talk to your neighbor to keep up to date on the happenings here at church.
As we head into the unknown of the summer of 2020 it is time to ask, “How is it with your Soul?” How are you feeling about your closeness to God? During our time quarantined at home I have had much more time to read and meditate on my readings.  If you do not have a devotional book to read each day, please come up to the church and pick up your free copy of the Upper Room devotion book. It is a good way to start your day.
God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen
